
 
Friday 5th January 2024 

  

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We hope this letter finds you well. We are excited to inform you about an upcoming event that 

promises to encourage a healthy and active lifestyle among our school children—the Primary School’s 

Challenge. 

 

This year, Plymouth SSP Partnership is thrilled to be partnering with Taurus Events (formerly Redrok 

Events) to deliver the Primary School’s Challenge on Sunday, 28th April 2024. The culmination of this 

exciting challenge will once again take place on the iconic Hoe! For those unable to make it on the 

specified date, there is an option to complete the challenge at home. The entry fee for participation is 

£15 per pupil, which includes a race number, T-shirt, and medal. Due to the limited number of places, 

positions will be issued on a first-come, first-served basis when slips are returned to the office. The office 

will then send you a text message if you have successfully secured a place and open School Money 

to enable you to make payment. 

 

Event Details 

Date: Sunday, 28th April 2024 

Cost: £15 per student (on a first-come, first-served basis) 

Final Mile Location: The Hoe 

About the Challenge: 

The Primary School’s Challenge is designed to promote a healthy and active lifestyle among local 

school children. The event spans a 13-week program, offering children in Key Stage 2 (Year 3-6) the 

chance of completing 12 miles at school or at home and the final 1.1 miles at Britain’s Ocean City 

Running Festival. 

 

Race Day Requirements 

Leading up to the race day on Sunday, 28th April 2024, all participants are required to complete a 

series of runs over set distances of ¼ mile, ½ mile, ¾ mile, or 1 mile, totalling 12 miles. These distances 

should be achieved and verified during designated lunchtime sessions at school or may be 

completed at home.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us or visit the school office for more 

information. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr. Peacock 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Primary School’s Challenge 

Sunday, 28th April 2024 

 

I give permission for my child …………………………………………………… to represent the school in the 

Primary School’s Challenge.  

 

I will transport my child to The Hoe to complete the final 1.1 miles. 

 
My child will complete the final 1.1 miles at home. 

 

Please indicate if your child has any allergies/medical conditions and detail below: 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 


